
Open Space Task Force Minutes 

October 5, 2015 

Attendance:  Pat Botteron, Louise Evans, Betty Warren, Roy Normen, Sue Larsen, Bart Pacekonis, George 

Caye, Herb Asplund, John Caldwell, Steve Wagner 

Chair Pat Botteron opened the meeting at 5:33 p.m.   

The Pledge of Allegiance was said by those in attendance. 

The minutes of the September 15th meeting were accepted as amended for the change in the agenda 

schedule and Orchard Hill School will not have the wiring for solar panels. 

Public Participation 

None 

New Business 

Heritage Day was cancelled due to the weather and field conditions. 

Steve Wagner said the Solar Committee did not meet because the committee could not agree to a date.  

The meetings will resume after the election. 

Bart and Louise discussed the Main Street meetings and survey about the Historical District.  The survey 

was complex and the results will assist P& Z in developing regulations with input from the residents.  

This was the hope with all the meetings although there is still resistance from some of the neighbors. 

Pat Botteron sent cards around for the members present to sign.  She told everyone that Carol had been 

in an accident and was recovering in MA.  Mike Gantick had surgery and was in recovery.  

Old Business 

There was a discussion as to whether or not the maps from Michele Lipe were the latest.  It was decided 

that Jeff Folger had not finished the work due to illness and that the review would be tabled till next 

month. 

Betty Warren reported she had presented the petition to the Town Council for the Community Garden 

on the Nelson property. 

The next meeting will be November 9, 2015. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:48 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sue W. Larsen, Secretary   


